
NORTH EAST TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 

MEETING 

MONDAY, JULY 15, 2024 

9:00 AM 
Chairman Fredrick Shunk called the meeting to order with the Pledge of Allegiance.  Also in attendance 

were Supervisors August Neff and Russ LaFuria, Attorney Pat Kennedy, and Secretary Erica Carlstrom.  

  

Chairman Shunk asked for public comments or concerns Eric Urbanowicz wanted to thank the 

Supervisors for sending down the backhoe and operator to help get the docks in.  He also wanted to state that 

this Saturday July 20th the Marina Authority would be having a meeting and encouraged the Supervisors to 

attend as they will be discussing forming a committee for infrastructure at the marina.  They would like the 

committee made up of people from the community and would like the Township to recommend someone for 

this committee.  A motion from August Neff and the second from Russ LaFuria approved the minutes of the 

July 1st, 2024 meeting as presented and passed by unanimous vote. Bills were presented for July 1st – July 14th, 

2024 for approval and payment as follows: 

 General Fund Checks  #3309-3345    $         95,823.58  

 General Fund Debits  Ach’s     $              841.56 

Water Fund Checks  #2765-2781    $         36,156.79 

 Sewer Fund Checks  #2647-2654    $         11,106.71 

 Total approved by a motion from August Neff and the second from Russ LaFuria was 

$143,087.08 and passed by unanimous vote. 

 

 

Correspondence: None  

 

 

Old Business: None 

 

  

New Business: None 

 

 Roads Supervisor August Neff stated paving had been started by Hawbaker and would be continuing the 

following week as they had finish a job on Peach Street due to being rained out.    

 

 Fredrick Shunk, Water & Sewer Supervisors reported that the department would be starting work on the 

Sunset PRV and will be letting residents know when there may be low to no water pressure in their area while 

they are working. 

 

 Administrative Supervisor Russ LaFuria mentioned that he had started looking at the draft of the zoning 

ordinances and he would need more time to review as there are quite a few changes. 

  

After announcements, a motion to adjourn was received from Russ LaFuria at 9:05 am. Meeting 

adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

 

Erica Carlstrom, Secretary 


